
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
700 University Avenue, Toronto, Ontario   M5G 1X6 Tel: 416-592-5419   Fax: 416-592-8519 

barbara.reuber@opg.com 
 
        
August 30, 2010 
 
 
BY RESS & COURIER 
 
 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto  ON  M4P 1E4 

 
Dear Ms. Walli: 

Re: EB-2010-0008 - Ontario Power Generation Inc. (“OPG”) 
Reply Submissions Regarding Confidential Information 

In Procedural Order No. 7, the OEB  requires that OPG file a fully unredacted version of the 
letter from it to its shareholder dated June 24, 2010 (in response to part (a) of CCC interrogatory 
#1) so that the OEB may examine and determine whether the redactions related to OPG’s 
unregulated business are appropriate.  The OEB has stated that this document will not be made 
available to the parties and that upon a review of same, the OEB will return the unredacted copy 
to OPG.   

A copy of the fully unredacted letter at Exhibit L-04-001, Attachment 2 is attached hereto and 
filed in accordance with Procedural Order No. 7.   Only the original of this cover letter to the 
OEB  will have the unredacted June 24, 2010 letter attached to it.  A copy of this cover letter to 
the OEB without the attachment will be filed in the public record through RESS.  

Following the OEB’s review of the confidential attachment, in aid of returning the document to 
OPG as provided in Procedural Order No. 7, the document may be returned to: 

 
Carlton D. Mathias 
Assistant Gerneral Counsel, Law Division 
700 University Avenue, H18 A24 
Toronto, ON M5G 1X6 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
[Original signed by] 
 
Barbara Reuber 
 
Cc Carlton D. Mathias  OPG 

Charles Keizer  Torys LLP 

Barbara Reuber
Director 

 
    Ontario Regulatory Affairs 


